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PANTHERS! 
Monthly Prayer Service – Virture of Justice 

Staff and students gathered in prayer to mark the beginning our next Virtue of Justice. Students were reminded that 
this is a great opportunity for us to really bring faith to life by serving others and entering advent with peace and 
justice. Mme Guevremont and Mr. Berthier presented certificates at the end of the service to a number of students 
who demonstrated Gratitude during the months of September and October.  

                 

                                                


